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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF REVISED APBELICATION
Dear Sir/Madam,
Type of Application : Revised full planning application

42-45 Belsize Park and land adjacent to 79 Belsize Lane.

Your REVISED application dated 11/04/1996, was received by the
Council on 12/04/1996 and is being dealt with by Rob Brew on 0171
860 5867.

The Council has a statutory obligation to deal with applications
within eight weeks of receipt of revised information. You should
therefore receive a decision on your application by 7th June 1996.

If you do not receive a decision by the determination date, you
may appeal within six months. The appeal form is only available
from the Planning Inspectorate at Tollgate House, Houlton Street,
Bristol BS2 9DJ. This is in accordance with Section 78 of the Town
and Country Planning Act 1990.

David Pike
Director of Environment Department
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